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Atchison crash sends one for examination
(KAIR)--A two vehicle Atchison crash sent one to the hospital Wednesday
morning.

According to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, it happened at
10th Street and U.S. Highway 59 when a Chevrolet SUV, driven by 43-year-old
William Wilson, had been westbound on the highway. When Wilson turned south
onto 10th Street, the SUV collided with an eastbound BMW, driven by
57-year-old Dana Ober-Watts.

Ober-Watts was transported to Amberwell Atchison by Atchison County EMS
for examination.

Wilson was cited for failure to yield.

Both drivers are identified as Atchison residents.

The wreck happened shortly before 7:00 Wednesday morning.
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